Boy Scouts & Rotary Club Team With Township on
Honey Bee Project

The Rotary Club of Hillsborough,
Boy Scout Troop 1776 and
Hillsborough  Township  recently
partnered for a sustainable "bee
project" at Ann Van Middlesworth
Park. Rotary members and scouts
attended the April 12th Township
Committee meeting to provide an
update on the project. The official
ribbon cutting will be announced
shortly.

To read more about the bee project, visit the Hillsborough Rotary Club website by
clicking here...


http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001UBWYwAY3IaCl2MRJ9Qw2B4L8oKJCsEh_xNyQZDBxCzII_uzgUNkv_wNl16y38BqtGpTC8xdiiZIbEHLBvhmNx6Ulr7_h3OdBkHxygvQmqxdl62KVfI1bRSmQes-EYBKFp7lKo4mX3khnuz91CmPNAGh49-DGWjiWEdx8fqPYtNE1d_OPXD5SEfpsItAnEVHc&c=I69P3AmTeN7eHrWhuKIpqgpnUFuJXk6OV3tt4Ly0VTKGC_hYBtKE-A==&ch=qqH15pcMqZ51dDSVRKChkbc_uGIc6lLULsGzodL0FqAJaaftpvKNZA==

